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Room 116, City-County Building, Madison, Wisconsin 53703 
Phone (608) 266-4266 Fax  (608) 267-1540 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
TO:  Zoning and Land Regulation Committee members 
FROM: Roger Lane, Dane County Zoning Administrator 
SUBJECT: Status Report on the Oak Park Quarry, Section 19, Town of Deerfield 
DATE:   March 3, 2016 

 
 
 
Town meetings regarding Blasting and Mineral Extraction Applications 
The Town of Deerfield held a public hearing on March 1, 2016 regarding the proposed Blasting and 
Mineral Extraction licenses.  Testimony was received from the pubic.  The Town Board postponed action 
on the licensing until the March 14th Town Board meeting. 
 
Other meetings regarding blasting and the extraction operation 
Prior to the Town’s public hearing, Endpoint Solutions held a public information session regarding the 
Oak Park Quarry.  The Dane County Towns Association and the Wisconsin Towns Association attended 
the meeting.  They informed the attendees that if this matter was not resolved amicably soon,  that the 
State Legislator may look at changing legislation that would exempt non-metallic mineral extraction from 
zoning regulations and local control. 
 
 
 
 


